
PRINCIPAL WELCOMES FIRST YEAR MEDICAL STUDENTS 

 

 On the 17th September the Principal of the College of Health Sciences welcomed first year students 
for the academic year 2105/2016, into the College.  In his introductory remarks he advised new 
students to be focused in their studies and avoid necessary distractions. 

T he acting chairman of the Department of surgery, Prof. Peter Ndauagtha also in his welcome 
address briefed students of expectations they will come across during their surgical rotations due in 
three years’ time. 


